
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 22nd May 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that the deadline for signing up to the i2E Digital Futures 1:1 iPad scheme 
has been extended to Friday 13th June. 
 
We have been very encouraged by the positive response to the initiative so far and are excited by the 
number of families who’re have already signed up. This extension allows additional time for those who 
may still be considering the scheme to make an informed decision, ask any final questions, or resolve 
any technical issues with the portal. 
 
We firmly believe this initiative will enhance teaching and learning, support individual progress, and 
equip pupils with vital digital skills for the future. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss the scheme further, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher  

 


